
Dear SRS Members, 

We had a successful Durian Trip on 10th July 2022 (Sunday). 

Altogether, 67 happy members & friends went for the trip. We had a good time & it was a 

fun & memorable trip. All participants were cooperative and the programme went on 

smoothly. Only towards the end of the trip, there was an incident at the Sutera Shopping 

Mall Car Park. The Coach collided with a Bus Stop while reversing, resulting in a punctured 

window. There was concern that some glass fragments could have entered two of the 

participants’ eyes who were sitting next to the window. Fortunately, after a medical check-

up in Singapore, they were certified to be fine. 

All in all it was a great trip and some members were already looking forward to next year’s 

Durian Trip.      

Please click on the attached “The Society of Remisiers – Singapore” Facebook Link to find 

out more details on this memorable SRS Durian Trip. 

https://www.facebook.com/974468439249154/posts/pfbid02tsAoNfXapHXLy5gfRdRt1Cyge

yqj3hBfPvMhdCudZbbDi1BdF1aCxxqT3atFTSN4l/?sfnsn=mo  

 

Warmest regards, 

S.Nallakaruppan 

President 

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 
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